
Submitter: Andrea Kozil 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

I am wiring in opposition to SB 769.  For so many years those of us interested in 

protecting our wildlife have fought off measures to weaken cougar protections.  Our 

many voices have been loud and clear over and over again.  Cougar protections 

should be upheld.  The will of the majority of Oregonians should be upheld.   

 

We must stand strong to protect our cherished wildlife.  We do not want cougars 

hunted with dogs, or hunted at all.   

 

Please vote against this bill.  Please do the right thing for our wildlife. 

 

Andrea 


